
                                                                                                    

Have you seen red kites in Northumberland or 

                         Durham recently? 

 

… then please do let us know via our website (see below). This 
is even more important if you see them from now until early 
June as the red kites are nesting. 

You may be interested in becoming a member of the Friends of 
Red Kites (£7.00 pa for an individual or £10.00 pa for a family) 
and, perhaps, even join our monitoring team where training 
and supervision will be provided; small teams go out regularly 

to locate and check on the red kite territories in the Derwent 
Valley. This starts in early March, with finding the red kites' 
nests, and then their subsequent monitoring until the 
chicks are ringed and wing-tagged, before they fledge, in early 
June. We also check on the red kite roosts from September to 
January.   

www.friendsofredkites.org.uk/contact-us 

http://www.friends/

